
Schlegel Student Lounge Guidelines 

1. The Student Lounge is open to the LPTS community: students, staff, faculty, and their 
families. 

2. Space cannot be reserved for private or closed events.  Students may reserve use of the 
TV by means of a sign-up sheet on a first-come, first-served basis. 

3. The space can be used for community events only if the events are initiated by students, 
and with the understanding that the space is still open for others to use.  Any events 
involving alcohol will require approval by the Seminary President. 

4. Seminary employees may not schedule classes, meetings, or other events in the space. 

5. Children under the age of 16 must be supervised by an adult. 

6. Users of the space are responsible for cleaning up after themselves and keeping it in neat 
order. 

7. For further questions about the Student lounge, please contact the student 
Representatives—Enjoy! 
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